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WHITEHALL COUNCIL OF THE WHOLE 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

JANUARY 30, 2024 
 

 

  
President Potter called the Council of the Whole Special Meeting to order at 5:00p.m. Tuesday, 

January 30, 2024. All members were present. 

 

 

 On roll call by the clerk, the following members of council were present: 

 
Gerald Dixon 

Larry Morrison 
Amy Smith 

Jo Anna Heck 
Lori Elmore 
Amy Harcar 

 
Chairperson Elmore made a motion to adjourn to executive session pursuant to Ohio Revised Code 

Section 121.22 (g) (1), to interview candidates for the position Whitehall City Council Representative for 
Ward IV. Councilperson Morrison seconded the motion. A roll call was taken, all members voted in the 
affirmative and the meeting adjourned into executive session at 5:01 p.m.  
 
The meeting reconvened at 7:52 p.m. 
 
President Potter said the next step is to accept a vote on appointing a person to fill the Ward IV vacancy 
tonight. He explained the process on how the nominations would be handled. The meeting was not being 
streamed tonight but it is being video recorded. 
 
President Potter request Ms. Ogg to call the roll as to whether this Council would like to make a 
nomination process for the open Council seat this evening. On a roll call vote, Dixon-No; Morrison- No; 
Smith-No; Heck-No; Elmore-No; Harcar –No. The decision of Council is to not act on the nominations this 
evening. Council will follow the same procedure that was outlined this evening at the Tuesday, February 6, 
2024 meeting. 
 
Councilperson Dixon made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Councilperson Morrison seconded the 
motion. A roll call was taken, all members voted in the affirmative and the meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

       
        

Julie A. Ogg, Clerk of Council 
APPROVED: February 6, 2024 
 
 
       
Thomas M. Potter, Council President  


